
 Wildlife and Package Alert! 
 Much to our delight, Vermont enjoys a strengthened  wildlife population these days!  At camp, we have 
 had the pleasure of seeing more wildlife around and about, including, some summers, a bear or two that 
 visited us at night a couple of times. 

 We work with the State of Vermont Fish and Wildlife department to assure that we are all safe at camp 
 and that the wildlife that we appreciate are also safe.  As is always the case, we manage our trash 
 carefully and we pay close attention to keeping food out of our cabins.  Our trash bins are tight and 
 emptied regularly and our cabin doors are well-latched. 

 Parents!  You can play a big role in keeping camp safe! 

 PLEASE DO NOT SEND FOOD TO YOUR CAMPER  IN PACKAGES. 
 SAFETY IS COMPROMISED IF FOOD GETS INTO CAMPER CABINS. 

 PLEASE, ALSO MAKE SURE OTHER RELATIVES AND FRIENDS WHO MAY SEND A 
 PACKAGE KNOW THIS RULE! 

 Your child will enjoy a sweet dessert during one meal each day.  There are apples or other fruit available 
 every day, all day, for healthy snacking.  We eat very well at camp!  Sending food is unnecessary and 
 makes it more difficult for us to manage the possibility of food in cabins. 

 Please do send a care package, if you’d like! Your camper will be thrilled to receive a package, but 
 please make sure you include non-edible treats. Your imaginations will take you right to just the 
 best things to send, we are sure! If you need some suggestions, please do give us a call. 

 To recap, in the interests of your child’s health and safety, and the health of our local wildlife, 

 PLEASE DO NOT SEND FOOD TO CAMP!   If, by mistake  , your package contains food of 
 any kind, we will donate the food to our local food pantry). 


